
 
To the Law Makers: 
 
Law Makers who want to put the tax burden on Oregon Citizens. I oppose your Cap and Trade deal due 
to the high cost and burden it will put on us. This bill will not benefit any Oregon person, except those 
who hold seats, and put more money in their pockets. I say NO to the Cap and Trade. 
It seems you keep coming up with a new bill to be able to get taxes in, on the people of Oregon. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Sheryl Alexander 
Sherylalexander99@yahoo.com 
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